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Stormwater Outfall Inspection Notice 
 
 

Starting Thursday, September 21, 2023 and continuing during the weekdays through 

Friday, September 29, 2023, the Town of Marshfield will be inspecting their 

stormwater outfalls (or where stormwater discharges into a water body).  

 

The Town has hired Environmental Partners to perform these inspections. Inspectors 

may need to cross privately-owned property to be able to safely access Town-owned 

outfalls. All inspectors will be wearing clearly marked vests. Please do not disturb 

the inspectors during this work.  

 

Instead, please call Environmental Partners Project Manager, Kate Roosa at 617-

657-0986 or the Town of Marshfield Department of Public Works at 781-834-5575 

for questions or more information.  

 

We appreciate the community’s assistance with this important infrastructure work. 

 

Thank you. 

 


